
 

 
April 28, 2021 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for Recovery Service Programs at Outer Cape Health Services 
Program in fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Outer Cape Health Services, located at 2240 710 Rte. 
28, Harwich Port, Massachusetts, 02646 

The funding would be used for expanded Recovery Services programs for substance use disorders. 
OCHS became licensed with the MA Bureau of Substance Addiction Services to operate a structure 
outpatient addiction program (SOAP). OCHS is looking to expand access to these services through 
the renovation and fit-up of a new leased site in the Outer Cape. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in these  
projects. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

William R. Keating 
Member of Congress 

 
  


